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This Week in Math: 

 
6th Grade math students continued 

learning about inequalities. Not only did 

the students use different phrases and 

scenarios to write inequalities, but they 

also learned how to graph them on a 

number line as well as identify possible 

solutions. To review for a quiz on 

inequalities, the students engaged in a 

whole class review activity of Jeopardy. 

The students did a great job working in 

small groups, discussing the content, and 

most importantly having fun while 

learning. Great job 6th grade students, 

keep working hard! 

 

8th Grade Math students continued 

learning about two-way frequency tables 

and completed an online activity where 

they had the opportunity to share their 

answers interactively with the class. 

Interestingly enough, the data was based 

on results from the Titanic. The students 

used this information to compare 

information as well as make predictions 

and conclusions. Great job 8th grade math 

students, keep up the great work! 
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Week of January 13th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Tuesday, 1/14: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topics 5.2 – 5.5) 

 

Wednesday, 1/15: 

6th Grade Math 

(Expressions, Equations, Inequalities 

Assessment  

 

Friday, 1/17: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topic 5.6) 

 

iReady testing for Middle School math: 

7th: Monday, 1/13 & Tuesday, 1/14  

6th: Thursday, 1/16 & Friday, 1/17 
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